Holy Family N.S. - Tubbercurry – Co. Sligo

 e-mail: principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com             

Dear parents/guardians,
Firstly we would all like to wish you health and happiness for 2021.

We had all hoped we would be back in school, as normal, on January 7th. Unfortunately due to the huge rise in cases of Covid 19 in Ireland this couldnt happen. The government decided to close schools to limit the amount of people moving about the country. This is disappointing for our staff as well as for all of you. 
However, as the number of sick people in our hospitals continue to rise we all need to stay at home. Our hospitals are under huge pressure at the moment. It is our duty to ease that pressure by reducing our close contacts. 
Google Classroom will be back in use this term. Teachers have sent workpacks and books home on Monday 11th. Books can also be collected on Tuesday 12th. Teachers will be posted working on Google Classroom as well. There will also be instructions for work on Google Classroom. Instructions on how to use Google Classroom will be posted on our website and on facebook. It can be accessed through a phone, computer, ipad or even Xbox!

We understand that a lot of people might be working from home. Please don’t be stressed about the work. The children worked very hard in the first term. To start off homeschooling a lot of the work is revision. If the school was open we would also be doing revision at this time. RTE and BBC are also running school programmes during the day. 
Teachers will be communicating with children through Google Classroom. This will happend during school hours (9.00-3.00) If you email a teacher at the weekend or in the evening the teacher will respond to you the next day. 

School lunches: Last lockdown lunch packs were delivered to homes by Paul Murphy. Paul has agreed to do this again this lock down. Lunch packs were delivered to home addresses of families who were getting school lunches. 

If you have changed your address since last year please let us know. secretaryholyfamilyns@gmail.com
Lunches are paid for by the school using money provided by the Department of Social Protection. 

If you have changed your mobile phone number please contact us with your new number.

Take care of yourself and your family

Bernadette Ryan

holyfamilytubbercurry.ie
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